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65 Skyway Avenue, Sulte B, Rexdale, Ontario MOW 6C7 Tel: 416.675.9400 Fax: 416.675.9401
Legislative Counsel May 5, 2010
Legislative Counsel Office VIA FAX: 902 424 0547

Ninth Floor

Joseph Howe Building
1690 Hollis Street
-1681 Granville Street
Halifax NS B3J 2X1

To Legislative Counsel,

Canada Mink Breeders Association (CMBA) represents the mink farmers of Canada. In this
capacity CMBA is pleased to endorse Bill No. 53 — An Act Respecting the Fur Industry. It is
important to be proactive and providc leadership in this world of constant change.

Regulations provide structure and accountability for the fur farming scctor while assuring
prospective customers and the general public that animal care and welfare is of the utmost

concermn.

CMBA is overseeing the revision of the Humane Care Code of Practice for Mink. Funding for
this initiative was announced Friday April 30, 2010. The Code and the regulations that will flow
from Bill No. 53 will support and protect mink and mink farmers.

Again, CMBA is very supportive of this initiative.

Sincerely,
Peter Peters
President

05705710 WED 12:35 [TX/RX NO 5875]



	page 6

